
Perch Base, United States Submariners 

Flash Traffic 

Number:  #09-01-2024 

Date:      9/18/2024 

Subject: Road Construction/Travel Restrictions 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
  
  

 
  

ROAD CONSTRUCTION 

Roadwork will require lane restrictions and full closures on Loop 101, the interchange 

ramps and cross streets between 75th Avenue to I-17. Work will occur primarily 

during overnight hours and weekends to minimize traffic impacts, thus may affect 

travel time to future meetings at Dillon's starting September 2024. Although there is 

presently no closure scheduled for our next meeting on October 12, you can check the 

current status on the ADOT website HERE. 

You can also view the live Loop 101 cameras on the AZ511 website HERE. 

We will try to keep the restrictions up-to-date on the Sailing Orders page prior to 

each meeting. 
  
  
  

This is an official email communication from the USSVI Perch Base and does 
not require a response. 
 

https://azdot.gov/projects/central-district-projects/loop-101-75th-ave-i-17
https://www.az511.gov/cctv?start=10&length=10&filters%5B0%5D%5Bi%5D=2&filters%5B0%5D%5Bs%5D=Phoenix+&filters%5B1%5D%5Bi%5D=3&filters%5B1%5D%5Bs%5D=I-101&order%5Bi%5D=1&order%5Bdir%5D=asc
https://www.perch-base.org/Hot_Items.htm

